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Your Ref: T.24,
Enclosure
29th September, 1949,

Dear 3irs,

I have to acknowledpe recalpt of your lettar
of the 28th instant respecting s.s. "BOKKEVELD" and, as
requested, have pleasure in enclosing herewith copy of the
letier recently addressed by this Office to Meassrs. Arden
Hall 8.8. Coy {Fty) Ltd., Cape Town, and regret that this
wag omittid from my letter of the 26th instant.

Yours faithfully,

: Clerk to the
Classification Committee.
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